

Henry Edwards-Wood Long Live Southbank 2nd Floor, 57 Poland Street London W1F 7NW

Jude Kelly Southbank Centre Belvedere Road London SE1 8XX

15th July 2013

Dear Jude,

We'd like to reiterate it is best we do not get ahead of ourselves or attempt to rush the process that we've all committed to. A sincere and mature consultation process requires patience to its chronology.

To this extent we would like to see more details about the structure of the workshop. The itinerary of activity, the time allocated to that activity, a full list of attendees and their roles.

Taking into consideration the difference between removing an established space and the addition of new space, we want to be confident that in the first instance, the focus is to fully explore solutions to the Undercroft remaining where it is. The number of attendees must be manageable and in no way dilute or distract from this primary objective of the workshop. We expect there will be much to digest from the days agenda, let's avoid anything that may convolute and distress that.

Finally, we are awaiting a response from your Board of Governors to our invitation dated Monday 7th July.

We look forward to receiving the workshop details.

Kind regards

Henry Edwards-Wood
On behalf of the Long Live Southbank members and supporters